Public Advisory

It has come to the notice of Daman and Diy State Cooperative Bank that one of the Bank's staff
member has committed some fraudulent transactions in the Bank. The Bank is in process of recovering
the dues and considerable amount involved has been recovered from the erring staff member. The
Bank wishes to assure all its customers that their deposits kept with the Bank are intact and safe.
Anybody wishes to seek any clarifications about the status of their accounts, they may contact the
respective Branch Manager. The Bank has taken all necessary steps to fully protect the interests of its

depositors and there is no cause for concern. The Bank assures its fullest cooperation and continuous

upgradation of services to all our valuable customers.
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